
Freedom Hill Cooperative, Inc

A not-for-profit, resident-owned community

BOARD
of

DIRECTORS

Effective 10/1/17

to 9/30/18

POSITION NAME ADDRESS CONTACT

President Adam Bergeron 125 Redwood Rd 603.315.3671

Vice President Anita Wise 173 Redwood Rd 603.227.6504

Treasurer Susan Perkins 73 Chestnut Circle Lsperkins76@gmail.com

Asst Treasurer Sandra Currier 88 Pine Ridge Rd 603.715.6219

Director-at- Bob Whitehead 222 Redwood Rd 603.856.1117

Maintenance Jeremiah Bentley 112 Redwood Rd 603.715.6218
603.715.0723

Secretary Vacant 
Assistant Shirley Baker- 220 Redwood Rd 603.715.1015
Secretary Stewart

81 Pine Ridge Rd 603. 948. 0284

MEETINGS
Monthly board meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month at 6:30pm at the
Bartlett Shed, 11 Redwood Road.

All cooperative members are welcome and encouraged to attend

EMAIL
ADDRESS

&
WEBSITE

Email questions to: askfhc@fhcoop.org Email maintenance: maint@fhcoop.org

The cooperative’s website is: FHCoop.org where you can find current information

Freedom Hill Cooperative, Inc Office : (603) 545-1239 Maintenance: (603) 715-0723

Large

Director-at-
Large

Brandon Nelson

Director

11 Redwood Rd, Loudon NH 03307
Phone (603) 545-1239 Fax (603) 224-1788
www.FHCoop.org askfhc@fhcoop.org

Rev 01/11/18

The Office Phone contains a message with an alternate phone number you can call for immediate concerns

RENT
PAYMENTS

All rent payments can be deposited into the Rent Box at Elm Place & Redwood Rd before
the fifth (5th) of the month. After the 5th, mail your rent to the FHC address above, or :

Hodges Companies
Attn: K Vierus
201 Loudon Rd
Concord NH 03301

Always make checks payable to: Freedom Hill Co-Op. See the Rent Page on our website

Park Maintenance Line:


